

University Council Athens, Georgia 30602

January 11, 2012

## UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE - 2011-2012

Mr. David E. Shipley, Chair

Agricultural and Environmental Sciences - Dr. T. Dean Pringle

Arts and Sciences - Dr. Roxanne Eberle (Arts)

Dr. Rodney Mauricio (Sciences)

Business - Dr. William D. Lastrapes

Ecology - Dr. James W. Porter

Education - Dr. William G. Wraga

Environment and Design - Mr. David Spooner

Family and Consumer Sciences - Dr. Jan M. Hathcote

Forestry and Natural Resources - Dr. Sarah F. Covert

Journalism and Mass Communication - Dr. Alison F. Alexander

Law - No representative

Pharmacy - Dr. Keith N. Herist

Public and International Affairs - Dr. Jerome S. Legge

Public Health - Dr. Marsha C. Black

Social Work - Dr. Stacey R. Kolomer

Veterinary Medicine - Dr. K. Paige Carmichael

Graduate School - Dr. Tracie E. Costantino

Undergraduate Student Representative - Mr. Marshall Mosher

Graduate Student Representative - Mr. Zachary Watne

## Dear Colleagues:

The attached proposal for a new prefix: GLOB, Global Health, will be an agenda item for the January 18, 2012, Full University Curriculum Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

David E. Shipley, Chair University Curriculum Committee

University Curriculum Commit

cc: Provos

Provost Jere W. Morehead

Dr. Laura D. Jolly

An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Institution



College of Public Health

17 November, 2011

Professor David Shipley Chair University Curriculum Committee University of Georgia Athens, GA, 30602

Requesting prefix: GLOB

Dear Professor Shipley:

We would like to request that a new prefix be established for global health courses to be housed within the College of Public Health. The courses using this prefix will be coordinated by the College's Center for Global Health. The prefix would be **GLOB** for Global Health. We have three currently approved courses, Global Health Systems (HPAM 8500), Global Health Systems – Nation Focus (HPAM 8550) and Introduction to Global Health Systems (HPAM 4200), which would be moved to the prefix. We are also planning to add a new undergraduate course, Introduction to Global Health and would propose calling it GLOB 3100. This course will be submitted through the standard University Council process under a separate cover. We already have a graduate certificate in global health and are planning to develop an undergraduate certificate in global health at the University under this prefix designation. Please let me know if you need further elaboration on this request.

Sincerely yours,

Philip L. Williams, Ph.D.

Dean, College of Public Health

Richard J Schuster, MD, MMM

Professor and Director Center for Global Health

Cc: Fiona Liken